
To Whom it May Concern,       July 12,2017 

 The Elk Point Agricultural Society is looking for financial support of a 

addition to our indoor riding arena.  We have applied for the Community Facilities 

Enhancement Program grant to assist us in building this addition.  We have had a 

contractor come in and do an estimate for us.  His estimation is that the project 

will cost $261,943.50.  We are asking you, the County of St. Paul, to support us 

financially for 25% of the project cost ($65,485.87).   The support would help us to 

secure this grant.  Thank you for your consideration. 

 

Elk Point Agricultural Society  


